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Curriculum and Technology Committee 
Minutes of Tuesday, August 1, 2023 

 
The Curriculum and Technology Committee of the Hustisford School District Board of Education met on Tuesday, August 1, 2023 at 
4:00 p.m., in the office conference room at Hustisford High School, 845 South Lake Street, Hustisford, WI 53034 
 
Present:  Fred Miller, Director of Technology; Heather Cramer, Superintendent; and Steve Weinheimer, Member and Brian Thimm, 
Chair. 

 

 Technology Update—Mr. Miller—Mr. Miller updated that we did not receive the ECF grant that he applied for.  The MFA is in 

progress for staff for the upcoming year.  Recycling of old devices will be on August 15.  Mr. Miller is working on getting all 

devices ready for the start of the year.  The insurance for student devices decreased for the upcoming year. 

 Future Facilities Planning—Capital Planning Document Review---The board will review this document on August 7. 

 Handbook Updates—Mentor Handbook, JHE, MS/HS, Support Staff, and Teacher—Mrs. Cramer updated on all handbooks 

and the minor changes within them.  They will be on the agenda for August 7. 

 Staffing Updates—Mrs. Cramer updated that the new administrative assistant has started.  There are no applicants for the 

speech position so Mrs. Kreitzman will be filing in temporarily.  There are a few openings still, not teaching positions, but 

support staff.   


